Benner Township Supervisors

Special Meeting

March 20, 2009
The specially scheduled meeting of the Benner Township Board of
Supervisors was called to order at 8:00 a.m. at the Benner Township
Municipal Building by the Chairman, John Elnitski, Jr. with members James -
Swartzell and Dave Breon present. Also in attendance were Renee Swancer
and Sharon Royer.

ZONING ORDINANCE :

It was noted that the Planning Commission has reviewed the changes to the
Zoning Ordinance and are recommending that the changes be made and the
Ordinance re-advertised. Mr. Breon moved to accept the Planning
Commission’s recommendations and have the Zoning Ordinance re-advertised
for a public hearing and potential adoption for April 20, 2009. Mr. Swartzell
seconded the motion. | : _

Vote: Mr.Breon-yes Mr. Swartzell - yes Mr. Elnitski - yes

Traffic Signal Plans:_The Traffic signal plans for Rolling Ridge Drive and
SR150 were presented to the Board for their approval. The Board is in
receipt of a letter from Doug Weikel - HRG, Inc. , dated March 19, 2009,
noting that he has reviewed the plan and is recommending approval of it. Mr.
Elnitski moved to approve the amended Rolling Ridge Drive and SR 150 plan.
Mr. Breon seconded the motion. ' :

Vote: Mr. Breon-yes  Mr. Swartzell - yes Mr. Elnitski - yes

- ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned the time being 8:06 a.m.

Yoy o

Sharon Royer, Seé)




